~ NOTES FROM THE FIELD

SANDY NECK NEWSLETTER

March & April 2024

From the Staff,

With the changing of the seasons
signs of spring are finally starting to
appear. Osprey are beginning to
~ return, buds are appearing on the
trees, and soon enough the chorus
of spring peepers will be in full swing.
Over the next few months, Sandy
Neck will have a number of Walks
and Talks available for anyone
looking to get outside.

 April 6th : MBBA Beach Cleanup dam - 12pm
April 1611 : Signs of Spring tike 10am - 12pm
April 1811 : ORV 101 for Beginners (women only)
$:30pm - 7:00pm
*Please call the gatehouse with questions and
to register for the events at (508)362-8300.

Important!

NO campfires allowed. ORV Beach hours are 8:00am to 4:00pm. The Gatehouse reopens
April 1st from 9:00am - 3:00pm. To make an appointment, please call (508)362-8300.




